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Eucharistic

Revival

This Corpus Christi Sunday (June 11), the archdiocese kicks off the second year of the Eucha-
ristic Revival which focuses on the parish. We are convicted that the Parish Year is the most
important year of the Eucharistic Revival. The reasons for this are many but primarily, the
most common experience for the faithful to encounter Jesus in the Eucharist is the local cele-
bration of the Mass which is celebrated in our parishes. As one pastor noted, “We need to un-
derstand how to better participate in what we do every day.”

Leading up to the parish year, I have sent teams from the pastoral center to visit many of our
parishes and deaneries to communicate the goals of the Eucharistic Revival and inform the
planning and discernment of the parish teams. The U.S. bishops have hoped that the Eucharis-
tic Revival would be mostly a grassroots movement. I would like to share here the specific
goals for the Archdiocese of Denver in hopes that you would pray with them and ask Jesus
how he is asking you and your parish to respond in this year.

The first goal is fo foster encounters with Jesus in the Eucharist among many
who have not encountered him there before.

Another way of stating this is that, if at the end of the Eucharistic Revival, the only thing we
have done is encourage someone who is already faithful and devoted to the Eucharist to be
more devoted, we have failed. Our primary aim is to, as we heard in the synodal process, “Find
creative ways to bring our Eucharistic Lord to others and to bring others to our Eucharistic
Lord.” Jesus desires new people to find him in the Eucharist. He desires for Catholics who
come to Mass, but were never taught how to participate, to participate fully and drink from liv-
ing waters that are present in the liturgy. He wants to do something new.

By Archbishop Samuel J. Aquila
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PASTOR

Jorge Agiiera (ext. 1000)
father.jorge@stpiusxparish.org
PRIEST IN RESIDENCE

Craig David

BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION
Akemi Koblischke (ext. 1001)
Akemi@stpiusxparish.org

OFFICE SECRETARY

Neyda Navarrete (ext. 1002)
Neyda@stprusxparish.org
RECEPTIONIST

Esmeralda Raygoza (Ext. 1003)
Esmeralda@stpiusxparish.og
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION &
FAMILY MINISTRY - Adriana Moreno
R.E - 303-364-1822 CONF - 720-557-0324
amoreno@stpiusxparish.org
SCHOOL PRINCIPAL

Karen Shannahan 303-364-6515
kshannahan@stpiusxparish.org
MAINTENANCE

Michael Tabb 720-766-7017
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English Anticipatory
Saturday: 5:00 p.m. English
7:00 p.m. en Espariol

Sunday: 9:00 a.m. English
11:00 a.m. & 1:00 p.m. Espaiiol
Daily Mass
Tuesday, Wednesday &Friday
8:00 a.m. English
Thursday 6:30 p.m. Spanish
Holy Days
7:00 p.m. Anticipatory, Bilingual
8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m.
Confessions
Wednesday 6:00 p.m. - 6:45 p.m.
Sunday after Masses

QbilentAdoration
Wednesday 2 pm - 7 pm
&

PARISH STAFF

MASS SCHEDULE

1st Friday of the month
6 pm - 12 am

MASS OFFERINGS
Saturday, July 8, 2023
5:00
Sunday, July 9, 2023
9:00 Georgianna Simoneau T By her Family

Tuesday, July 11, 2023
8:00 Felicidad Martin Gutierrez T By Ruddick Family

Wednesday, July 12, 2023
8:00

Thursday , July 13, 2023
6:30 Francisco Navarrete T By his Family

Friday, July 14, 2023

8:00

Saturday, July 15, 2023

5:00 Grace Payne § By Bea Payne and Family

Sunday, July 16, 2023
9:00 Shirlene Costigan T By Costigan Family

‘We pray for all those who are sick or
in need of our prayers:

Florence Montoya
DeAnn Aquino

PRAY FOR THE RECENTLY DECEASED ‘
Joseph Montoya

FORMED

BIBLE STUDIES, FAITH FORMATION, TALKS,
MOVIES, AUDIOS, BOOKS

It is available for all our parishioners, go to FORMED.org
and the parish code to access is: XBMBR6
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GIFTS ANYONE CAN AFFORD

Have you ever wished you could help? But thought you
couldn't afford to give? There is good news! There are
ways you can give today while still preserving your as-
sets for retirement and providing for your family. Please
contact our partners at The Catholic Foundation to learn
more about these types of charitable gifts and how you
can make a contribution to support our parish.

The Catholic Foundation
Deacon Steve Stemper, Lisa Kukura and Joshua Gideon
303-468-9885 www.TheCatholicFoundation.com

CATHOLIC

FOUNDATION




Happening this Week at St Pun X

Monday 8:00 am - Pray the Rosary for Vocations
8:00 am - Daily Mass

7 E 9:00 am - Grupo de Intercesion (Spanish)
8:00 am - Daily Mass
Wednesday 8:30 am - Pray the Rosary

2:00 pm - 7:00 pm ~ Adoration
6:00 pm - Confessions

Thursday 6:30 pm - Daily Mass (Spanish)
7:00 pm - Prayer Group (Spanish)
7:00 pm - Youth Group

Friday 8:00 am - Daily Mass
8:30 am - Pray the Chaplet of Divine Mercy

10:00 am - Baptisms ~ 2nd & 4th ~ (Spanish)
12:00 pm & 2:00 pm ~ Weddings & Quinceafieras
2:00 pm - Escuela de la Fe (Spanish)

5:00 pm - Baptisms ~ 2nd ~ (English)

7/10/23 - 7/15/23

Saturday

Discover the Amazing Riches of
the Catholic Faith

What is the Catholic Church all about? What does it mean to be Catholic?
What do Catholics actually believe?

The Catholic Church is extraordinary. Founded by Christ himself, the Catholic
Church is where we encounter God in his Word, his sacraments, and his saints.
The Church faithfully proclaims the fullness of faith, leaving no truth out. It pro
claims the fullness of life, leaving no person out. It calls all to repent and to be
lieve in God the Father, Son, and Holy Spirit, the source of all life and salvation.

Maybe you’ve been Catholic your entire life. Maybe you’re just beginning to ex
plore the Catholic Faith. Wherever you may be in your journey, you will be pro
foundly moved by the beauty and the richness of the Catholic Church.

bible study in the Family Life Center at 7:00pm and continuing every Tuesday
Come once - or come jor dll the videos!
No purchases are necessary! No cost for attending!!
(workbooks are available for purchase if desired)

For more information call Molly at 303.912.4433 or email 3dkids@msn.com.
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